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Data Collection Forms 

If you haven’t already done so can parents please 
check/amend where the necessary the data 
collection forms sent home last week.   
It is very important that we receive this information 
as quickly as possible so that school records can be 
updated accordingly.  
 
School Council 
 
Each class had elections this week and Mrs Whiting 

revealed who had been successful as our new school 

council representatives in assembly. 

Please see below for our new school council 

members: 

Year 1 – Taylor D and Louie  

Year 2 – Callie and Jackson 

Year 3 – Shayla and Junior  
Year 4 – Jasmine and Tyler 

Year 5 – Macey and Kian 

Year 6 – Summer and Evan 

 

Coat Exchange Rail 

Do you have any unwanted coats at home that can 
be donated to our newly introduced ‘Coat Exchange 
Rail’? 
We would like to give families the opportunity to 
donate outgrown or unwanted clean coats that could 
be passed on to other families.  
The rail will be available in the main entrance of 
school every Monday.  Everyone is welcome to bring 
a coat or take a coat. 

Seesaw – Reception Children Only 

This year, parents of our reception children will be 

able to monitor their child’s progress via a new 

online system called Seesaw.  We are really excited 

about this new system as it will enable our parents to 

see and comment on their child’s class observations 

almost straight away.  

Reception staff will be available at the start and end 

of the day on Thursday 19th September to show 

parents how to use this system.  If you have any 

questions or queries, please speak to Mrs Eckersley 

(Reception Teacher).  Thank you.  

Parent Forum 

We are currently looking for more parents to become 

involved in our schools parent forum.  If you are 

interested or would like more information, please 

speak to Mrs Robinson in the office or return your 

parent forum reply slips with your name clearly 

marked to the school office. Thank you. 

The Westleigh School Open Evening 

The Westleigh School is having an Open Evening on 
Thursday 3rd October from 6pm for all potential 
future pupils.    
All children in Year 5/6 are welcome to attend. 
 

Attendance 

The Class with the highest attendance this week is 
Year 6 with 86.9%. Well Done Well done Year 6. 
 

Co-opted Governor Vacancy 

Do you know someone who may be interested in 

becoming a co-opted Governor for our school?  If so, 

please contact the school office.  Thank you. 

Westleigh Startwell Activities 

Westleigh Start Well Family Centre have some fun 

and exciting activities and lots of information for 

children and families in the area.  Locations and 

activity Information can be found at:  

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Docs/PDF/Resident/Healt

h-Social-Care/ChildrensCentres/Westleigh-activity-

timetable.pdf   

or alternatively you can contact the centre on    

01942 777705. 

Headlice 
 
Headlice is becoming a problem again. 

We would like to remind parents to ‘take a peek, 

once a week’ and treat/comb their children’s hair as 

necessary.   Thank you. 

Toddlers – Dress-up 

Do you have any outgrown/unwanted fancy 

dress/dress up items that you can donate to our 

toddler group for imaginative play?  If so, these items 

can be dropped off at the main office. Thank you.   

Please see over leaf for dates for the diary! 
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Learners of the week 

Robins Daisy-M M and Louise C-P 

Kingfishers Scarlett G 

Owls Brooke D 

Falcons Kai O 

Eagles Mark C 

Ospreys Kayla A 

Year 6 Harley A 

Dates for diary  

Friday 4th October Macmillan Coffee 
morning - 9.00am 

Tuesday 15th October Spooky Disco -     
KS1: 3.45pm–4.45pm,        
KS2: 5.00pm–6.00pm 

Wednesday 16th October Harvest Assembly @ 
9:00am 

Monday 21st October – 
Friday 25th October 

Half-term 

Wednesday 30th October New Reception (2020) 
Open Day 

Friday 1st November School Photographer  

Wednesday 6th November Parents’ Evening – 
4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Thursday 7th November Parents’ Evening – 
4.00pm – 7.00pm 

Friday 22nd November Non-Uniform Xmas Fair 

Friday 29th November Non-Uniform Xmas Fair 

Wednesday 4th December Pantomime in school 

Friday 6th December Non-Uniform Xmas Fair 

Friday 6th December  Christmas Fair 

Wednesday 10th December Christmas Dinner Day 
Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Robins Enjoying their first two weeks in school 

 


